
 
 
From: Bill Rombough <email address removed>  
Sent: March 11, 2016 3:57 PM 

To: Pacific Northwest LNG / GNL Pacific Northwest (CEAA/ACEE) 

Subject: Support for Pacific Northwest LNG 

 
I am writing to you today to express my support for Pacific Northwest LNG. 
I am asking the Government of Canada to approve Pacific Northwest LNG’s Environmental Certificate. 
 
Thank You, 
William Rombough 
<contact information>, BC 
 
 


